From: Jim Gauld Sr.

To: Elizabeth Burdick
Subject: Additional info re GFI application.
Date: Friday, November 15, 2024 8:38:53 AM

Dear miss Burdick,

Section 11.6.10 of town regulations, titled Notification of DEEP: states that If any portion of
the property which is the subject of an application within an area designated as "State and
Federal Listed Species & Significant Natural Communities"on the most current Natural
Diversity Data Base Areas map for Ledyard prepared By DEEP, the applicant must notify
DEEP of the application. This is within such an area.

A report from DEEP shall be required for any application for Site Plan approval or a Zoning
Permit for any such property, and any such application submitted without a DEEP report shall
be considered incomplete.

According to Ms Camille Fontana@ct.gov, as of Oct. 17 Cashman has NOT submitted an
application for their proposal for quarry work or excavation work (same thing). Cashman did
submit an application and received permission in April, 2024 for their pier work at the marine

terminal.

Please add this to Exhibit #136 or make it an additional exhibit.

Thank you, Jim Gauld
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